
Dear Pop, 
 
I hope that you are keeping yourself safe and well during these 
uncertain times. I have been watching the news on the television and 
I understand that we all need to self-isolate to keep ourselves as safe 
as possible. I know that this is a lonely time for you because you live 
alone, but I hope that by me ringing you everyday for a chat and 
writing this letter that it helps brighten up each of your days. 
 
I miss seeing your cheery face and our lovely hugs that we have 
together.  I promise that as soon as this is all over we will have a big 
party with all of our family and friends. 
 
I have been busy working hard with all of my schoolwork and during 
my break times I have been in the garden practising my football skills 
and keeping fit.  I don’t know if you have seen Joe Wicks on the TV, 
but he has been doing a daily workout challenge for the nation. You 
should have a go! it’s good fun!  Mum tells me that you have been 
out in your garden. I know that you love your garden and that you will 
be busy planting your Sweet Peas ready for summer.  I tell all of my 
friends that you are super fit for your age and that you can do almost 
anything. 
 
When this is all over you can come to our house and we can play 
football in the garden and I can teach you how to play Fifa on the 
Xbox.  
 
To help pass the time we have been having games of family 
Rounder’s’. My mum keeps on making me laugh because she can’t 
hit the ball. She keeps on jumping when she hits it and she holds the 
bat with one hand. I bet you can guess who always comes last!! 
 
Well I hope that this letter has made you smile and remind you that 
we are all thinking of you and that we love you very much. 
 
See you soon Pop 
 
 
Love Gabriel 
 


